
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The Redcliffe Tennis Association 

Annual General Meeting was held 

at the centre on Monday 27th May. 

The 2013/14 executive committee 

and management board members 

were re-elected, and the members 

are as follows: 

 

Annual General Meeting 
 Executive Committee - Ed Herbener 

(President), Brian Elliott (Treasurer), 

Linda Brelsford (Secretary), David 

Herbener (Vice-President). 
 

Board Members - Steve Kerswell, 

Annette Herbener, Donna Shannon, 

Gareth Warrilow. 

 

In this issue: 
 

 Annual General Meeting 

 Junior Players USA Trip 

 Term 3 Coaching Dates 

 Public Holiday 

 School Holiday Tennis 

Clinics 

 Redcliffe Tennis Centre 

& Jetts Fitness 

 Committee  Chatter 

 Liquor Permit 

 Cardio Tennis 

 Zumba (R) with ZBN 

Studios 

 Corporate Days, 

Birthday Parties and 

Room for Hire 

 Student Achievements 

 

Proudly sponsored by 

Liberty Financial 

13 11 33 

Suncity Locksmiths 

07) 3284 1592 

Bendigo Bank Margate 

07) 3883 2399 
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June 2013 Dear club members, parents and students of Redcliffe Tennis Centre. 

Junior Players USA Trip 
 An amazing amount (approx. 

$8,500.00) has been donated and 

fundraised thanks to the dedication 

of Trip Parents, Sponsors, Chris, 

Thea and those players/members 

who have supported the raffles by 

purchasing tickets.  They are getting 

closer to their target 

 

amount and all the hard yards, time 

and effort will be well worth it in 

the end. So please continue to 

support any upcoming fundraising 

events. Congratulations to Easter 

Raffle Winner Mulitauaople Family 

and Mother’s Day Raffle Winner 

Kylie Marks. 

 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=redcliffe+tennis+centre&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=uqEo-njveEeT8M&tbnid=kAATmF-DAiPfOM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.tennisvenues.com.au/featured-venue/redcliffe-tc&ei=DjtAUdDrDsfWkgWBuYHQAw&bvm=bv.43287494,d.dGI&psig=AFQjCNEXFaz8F6v-oOmt8WHziJlByjc1tA&ust=1363250292649639
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Term 3 Coaching Dates

All term 2 tennis group coaching lessons will finish SATURDAY 15TH JUNE. Private lessons will 

continue with students throughout the school holidays (please discuss your individual situation 

with the private coach). All group lessons will start back Term 3 Week 1 MONDAY 8TH JULY 2013 

for a 10 week term (finishing SATURDAY 14TH SEPTEMBER).  

 

Private Lessons are available: 

 Junior Coach ($25 / ½ hour or $40 / hour). 

 Assistant Head Coach ($35 / ½ hour or $65 / hour). 

 Head Coach ($40 / ½ hour or $75 / hour). 

 

Two people can share. Private lessons must be paid before the lesson on the day. 

 
 

Public Holiday

The centre will be close on June 10th, as it is the Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday.

 

 

School Holiday Tennis Clinics

The half day tennis school holiday clinics run 

from 8am – 12pm.  

 

Clinic 1: Monday 24th – Wednesday 26th June 

 

Clinic 2: Monday 1st – Wednesday 3rd July 

 

$110 for 3 Half Days (5% discount 2 children 

& 10% 3 children)  

 

Discount available: 25% off one clinic fee if a 

friend is recommended to come along to a 

holiday clinic and they are not already part of 

the tennis coaching program here at the club

 

Redcliffe Tennis Centre & Jetts Fitness  
 

Redcliffe Tennis Centre & Jetts Fitness Margate has teamed up! Enjoy a Redcliffe Tennis Centre 

membership special at the fitness centre in Margate. 
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Committee Chatter
We would like to say thank-you to outgoing board member James Quilter for his time and input 

over the years. Also, our Patron Rita Smith has agreed to another year with the Redcliffe Tennis 

Association.  We would like to sincerely thank Rita for her time, expertise and advice over the 

many years she has been with us. The aim of the Management board is to ensure our facility is 

maintained to a high standard.  We also believe in fostering good sportsmanship and promoting 

a safe and family friendly environment. We believe that Chris, Thea and their team are doing a 

fantastic job with the centre. 

 

Help Needed
In August we will be hosting the Redcliffe Open Tournament – we are seeking members to assist 

with basic cleaning of amenities, baking and working in the canteen. Please let us know if you 

can help out – it would be on a rotational basis.  Any amount of time you can donate would be 

appreciated. Email Linda – tennisredcliffe@gmail.com 

 

Sponsors 
We are looking for local business owners and individuals who would like to be financial sponsors 

of our club.  Sponsorship could be at Centre level (eg with branding attached to specific courts) 

at a tournament level etc. It could also involve donating items for competition prizes or Club 

fundraising events.  

 

 

Board Meeting – Monday 1
st
 July @ 7pm All Members Welcome 

We would like to establish a Fundraising/Events Committee – we are asking members to come 

along and share their thoughts and experiences.  After the board meeting we will have a short 

meeting to brainstorm ideas etc for possible fundraising events.  We are really looking for our 

members to come on board and help us plan some fun events for 2013/14.  Any contribution of 

your time and ideas would be much appreciated.  

 
 

Member Key Tag #88 
Could the member with #88 key tag please let us know who you are? This one has been handed 

out to a member but we have not received any paperwork.  Email your details to Chris & Thea. 

 

Wednesday Night Social Tennis 
Donna’s Wednesday night social tennis group is looking for more players – if you are interested 

just come along and introduce yourself. 



  4                 Cnr Oxley Ave & Portwood St | (07) 3284 2349 | info@focustennisacademy.com.au | www.focustennisacademy.com.au 

Tournaments 2013
Our tournament dates are now confirmed.  We will be having an Open Bronze tournament and 

an under 18’s white tournament.  These tournaments will both be held on 24 & 25 of August.  

Entries close on Saturday 10 August. Stay tuned to the Tennis Queensland website.  

Liquor Permit 

In the evenings after you have played 

tennis and on the weekend in the 

afternoon enjoy a cold alcoholic 

beverage from the Pro Shop. 50c from 

each sale goes towards the Focus Tennis 

Academy John Newcombe Tennis Trip. 

Cardio Tennis 

Please visit our website for further 

information 

www.focustennisacademy.com.au. 

Classes are now running! 

Zumba (R) with ZBN 

Studios 

If you are interested in joining a Zumba 

class Monday 6:30pm – 7:30pm $10 per 

session please place your name down at 

the Pro Shop. 

Corporate Days 

Please visit our website for further 

information 

www.focustennisacademy.com.au. 

Corporate Tennis Day packages for your 

company or workplace 

Birthday Parties 

Please visit our website for further 

information 

www.focustennisacademy.com.au. New 

Birthday Party Packages available! 

Room for Hire 

Please visit our website for further 

information 

www.focustennisacademy.com.au. Very 

affordable Room Hire rates. 

Student Achievements 

Naomi McKenzie has won the last three tournaments for 12 and Under Girls. Mooloolaba 

Age Championships, Warwick Age Championships and Caboolture Age Championships. 

Chris Kerswell recently made the Queensland School Boys Tennis Team. He travelled to 

Adelaide to compete at the Nationals where Queensland finished 3rd overall. 

Congratulations to both Focus Tennis Academy Students. 



 


